
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Application for Outdoor Alcoholic Beverage 

Garden Permit 
 
 

 The Village of West Salem Planning Commission will conduct a 
public hearing on Thursday, April 25, 2024, concerning an Outdoor 
Alcoholic Beverage Garden Permit Application submitted by 
Brambleberry Winery, 234 Leonard Street North.   
 
 The hearing will begin at 5:00 p.m. in the Community Center 
Meeting Room with the Planning Commission meeting immediately 
following the public hearings.  
 
 
 
     Ashley M. Bohl, Village Clerk/Treasurer 
      Village of West Salem 
 


